



Mr A J Murphy
Director of Rugby
Email: alex.murphy@ellesmere.com

4th September 2019

Dear Parent,

I hope that you and your family have had an enjoyable summer.

The Michaelmas term and the rugby season is upon us. I attach a small presentation that explains Ellesmere College's rugby philosophy. Thank you in advance for all your support for this season.

I look forward to seeing you all.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286